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Friday 4th April 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

After School Club Opportunity – Fridays 3.30-4.30pm (Year 3 & 4 Boys) 

Solent Junior School is excited to announce the continuation of a very popular after school club being offered 

to Lower School boys.  Thirty children will have the opportunity to go and train at Havant and Waterlooville 

Football Club with the club’s schools football coach.  They will be focusing on football fun and skills and will 

have the opportunity to train on the new 3G pitch!   

The club will be running from Friday 2nd May 2025 until Friday 4th July 2025 (excluding Friday 20th June as 

this is an INSET day).  Every Friday after school, 15 children will be driven in the school minibus to the venue, 

so that they are ready to start the club at 3.30pm the next 15 children will be allocated a place at the club but 

will need to be taken to the venue by a parent/carer.  The club will run for an hour, finishing at 4.30pm. At 

4.30pm, all parents/carers will need to collect their child from the football ground, there will be no 

minibus transport back to school. Collection if from Westleigh Park, Martin Road, Havant PO9 5TH 

The cost to attend this club for the Spring term is £24 for the 8 sessions.  To book your child a place, go to 

the club section of the Arbor app.  Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis, if the club is not 

showing this means it is already full. You will see there are two club options one is with the minibus 

transport to the venue and one is without, please ensure you are signing your child up for the correct 

option. 

Please ensure your child wears suitable clothing, including shinpads, and trainers/boots suitable for an 

astroturf football pitch. 

Absence/cancellation: 

You child’s safety is of the upmost importance to us. Therefore, it is vital that you telephone the school 

office by 1:30pm if your child is unable to attend on that day. Please note, repeated failure to advise of 

your child’s absence could compromise your child’s place on the club. Thank you for your understanding and 

co-operation.  Should the club need to be cancelled, due to weather, then you will receive a message by 

1.30pm on that day.   

If you have any questions regarding any of this information, please do not hesitate to contact the school 

office. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Peterkin-Aldred   Miss S Smith   Mr P Washer 
Head of School   PE Lead    PE Lead 
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